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Eco News Letter 26th March 2019

Dear Parents/carers,

We, the Eco Committee, are writing to you because there has been a rise in the number of single –use plastic bottles coming into school with our children. This is something we want to discourage because we are an Eco school and we try to encourage our pupils to live a sustainable way. Single use plastic bottles are bad for the environment because of the following reasons:

· One million single use plastic bottles are bought every minute and when disposed, go to landfill sites where they can take between 400 and 1000 years to decompose in soil, thus polluting the environment.

· If plastic bottles are left on beaches, or get down storm drains in the street, they are swept out to sea where they kill 1.1 million marine creatures every year. By 2050 scientists estimate that the ocean will contain more plastic by weight than fish.

· 3 litres of water is used to make packaging for one bottle of water. That is a waste of water which is a precious resource.

· Most of the bottled water you buy is just glorified tap water. There are a few brands whose water really comes from springs and mountains but most are just purified tap water. This is a waste of your money.

· Plastic bottles are made from a petroleum product known as polyethylene terephthalate (PET), and they require huge amounts of fossil fuels to both make and transport them. This adds Carbon Dioxide to the atmosphere adding to climate change.

· Bottling water releases 2.5 million tonnes of Carbon Dioxide into the atmosphere every year, adding to climate change.
So what are we asking you to do?

Please could you provide your child a reusable water bottle(not an empty mineral or spring water bottle) for school that can be filled at home in the morning and then refilled when empty in school? That [image: image9.jpg]Al
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way we will be helping to reduce damage to the environment. [image: image2.png]


                  
Thank you
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St. Albert’s Primary Eco Committee. 
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 HYPERLINK "http://www.st-alberts-pri.glasgow.sch.uk/" 
http://www.st-alberts-pri.glasgow.sch.uk/

Follow us on twitter @StAlbertsG41

